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Sunday, August 9, 2020 

Prepare & Engage for Worship 
The scripture readings for next Sunday are: 

Isaiah 56:1.6-9; Psalm 67; Romans 11:1-2a, 29-32; 

Matthew 15: (10-20) 21-28 
 

Password for Website 
If you would like the password to the new website’s 

members only area, please contact the church office. 
 

Newsletter Deadline 
Submissions for the “September Network” are due 

August 15.  Email submissions to 

office@stpeterscapecod.org 

Flowers are placed at the altar 

to the glory of God 
 

and to celebrate the birthdays of  

Kierstin Kean and Thea by Dorothy Kean 

and to celebrate 

Joanna’s 20th birthday by her family. 

Loaves and Fish Pantry 
Open Thursdays from 

10 AM to 12 PM 
 

Shampoo and spaghetti sauce 

are most needed 
 

Worship Assistants Needed 
 

If you are willing to help with recorded or in-person worship on Sundays or Wednesdays 

please contact Alice Vaughan at (508) 255-0738. It takes a village to move a church outside.  Thank you! 
 

THIS WEEK AT ST. PETER’S       Office open Monday - Friday 9 am to 2 pm 
 

SUNDAY August 9 
 9:30 am Worship 

MONDAY August 10 

 

TUESDAY  August 11 
8:30 am Walking Group 

9:00 am Staff Meeting 

WEDNESDAY  August 12 
6 PM Evening Worship 

THURSDAY August 13 
9:30 AM Staff Meeting 

 7:00 pm AA Mtg 

FRIDAY August 14 

Office closed 

SATURDAY August 15 

 

SUNDAY  August 16 
9:30 am Worship 

 

 Prayer List Update 
Grieving:  Don Donegan (Pem Schultz’s brother)  
 

 

 

Participating in Today’s Worship 
Greeter:                    Nancy Emerson 

Ushers/Set-up Crew:     Jim Merriam, Lou Meyer 

Liturgist:                   Karen Beggs 

Guest Preacher:                Rev. Dr. Gary Mann 

Altar Guild:                Connie Hackbarth 
 

Centering Prayer 
Centering Prayer will be offered on the second and fourth Tuesdays of the month from 10:30 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. at 

St. Peter’ (with masks and social distancing; outside if the weather is nice)  This is quiet time of prayer beginning 

with verses from Psalm 46 and moving into silence.  This is a time to go within in the presence of Jesus.   

Kathy Carpenter from St. Mary of Magdala will be leading this.  All are welcome. 

Contact Pr. Christian to sign up or if you have questions. 
 


